From: tbwester@mac.com

Date: January 06, 2017 9:59:05 PM

To: "Dan Halden" <daniel.halden@lacity.org>; "Chris Robertson" <chris.robertson@lacity.org>

Subject: Hollywood News Building

Attachments:

Hi Dan, Hi Chris -

Happy new year!

So the CHNC's PLUM committee is this Monday and I'm seeing a project on the agenda that I had a couple questions about. I don't know what's proscribed in the Brown Act, exactly, so if I'm not allowed to communicate with your office about it I hop e you forgive me. But if I can, I'd like to save everyone's time at the meeting by sorting out any potential snags on my part.

This is, of course, assuming you're aware of the project at 6516-6526 West Selma.

I'd also love to talk to you guys about the total re-haul of Selma in general (i.e . Crossroads Hollywood) sometime if you ever get the chance, but again I don't kno w what I'm allowed to ask about in private vs public (I'm sure I'm being overzealo us with the ethics).

Please let me know if you have the time and the patience to field a couple questions about the project at 6516-6526 West Selma.

Thanks!

one,

Travis Wester